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November 21, 2011

Mr. Ranger Kidwell-Ross
Worldsweeper.com

2778 Barrel Springs Road
Bow, WA 98232

Dear Ranger:

In response to your letter dated November 15, 2011, we wanted to again
explain that we are not obligated nor make it a practice to distribute
governing documents (i.e. minutes) to non-paid members of the
organization. We are not obligated to by law as a 501¢6 organization
and believe this precedence would not be in the organization’s best
interest.

Regarding Mr. Kroeger’s resignation letter, we would suggest that you
speak directly to him.

Thank you for your continued interest in NAPSA.

Sincerely, -

Kby A-Fortet

Kimberly A. Fantaci
Executive Director



